FEBRUARY 2023 NEWSLETTER

Hello Dear Steppes friends and family.....

With a rather gentle, slow, and wet start to the first half of January this year, the second half was far more lively (though extremely cold). Both of our visits from mindsong in January were very well attended, and we've had some fantastic outings both to the Cotswold airport, and the garden centre at Whitminster. We will continue to visit both of these venues which are great fun during cold wet months, and also we will visit the museum in the park. February is the month of love of course as we have Valentine's Day on the 14th, and for those of you that like them, we have pancake day on the 21st. On the 18th there will be a session of gong yoga and Tracy will be bringing along her lovely little Chihuahua for us to meet on the 15th. Sadly, in January we said goodbye to the Britannia pub, we had a wonderful last visit by a roaring fire, we wish them a fond farewell and good luck in the future. Let's all look forward to brighter days and the first snowdrops of I very much look forward to spending this coming month with spring. you all. Best wishes, Karen 49



